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Dear Mr. Dunn,
 
I am following up on your appealed special tax assessment for 52 LITCHFIELD STREET. (File No.
J2105A, Assessment No. 218504) .
 
This is to confirm that at today’s City Council Public Hearing Ms. Moermond will ask the City Council
to refer the matter back to Legislative Hearing on March 2, 2021 via telephone between 9 and
10:30 am for an update from you on your communication with your realtor.
 
The videos and documents sent to you by Mai Vang on January 25 and 27, 2021 may help your
realtor in their discussion with the seller, we would suggest making sure they have those documents.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions,
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 612-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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